From: Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers

Date: Dec 8, 2022

Subject: Regulatory Update



Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers

News Brief

Regulatory Update

Final Regulations related to the licensure of Funeral Directors and Embalmers as separate license types became **effective on December 7, 2022**. The Final Regulations replace the Board's Emergency Regulations that have been in effect since January 5, 2021.

To view the Board's complete, amended regulations for the Practice of Funeral Services (Ch. 20), Preneed Funeral Planning (Ch. 30), and Funeral Internships (Ch. 40), please visit the Board's <u>Laws and Regulations page</u>.

To see the interlined changes to the text of the Board's previous regulations, please click here.